
Australian Alpaca Association Ltd 

2022 National Alpaca Show 

Update #10 – July 2022 

Extension to Entries 
 

A huge thank you to Amanda Ford at the RA&HS of SA who has generously allowed the AAA 

to defer the closing date for entries into the National Alpaca Show.   

This is in response to the incessant rain that is causing disruption and distress for so many of 

our members in the eastern states.  As a consequence, it is difficult for them to make show 

team selections as the health and welfare of their alpacas is of course, taking precedence. 

 

National Alpaca Show entries will now close at 

midnight on Sunday 17th July 2022 

 

Final numbers are now required by RA&HS at 12 noon on Monday 18th July 2022 – I think it 

will be a late night for me … !!  


